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THE MANOR NEWSLETTER – Spring Edition  

 

Volunteers Needed! 

 

Now that spring has arrived, everyone is anxious to get out on the 

bike.   

Would you or someone you know be interested in taking an Elder 

for a ride on the bike.? The Manor is currently recruiting volunteers 

to be trained as bike pilots.   

The trishaw bike has a robust 500-watt electric motor that enables 

pilots the confidence to conquer a wide variety of terrain in style.   

For more information about this exciting opportunity email 

volunteer@county-lambton.on.ca or call 519-381-8185 ext 5710 

 

 

Manor Summer BBQ  

We are in the planning stages for our Summer BBQ! 

From sizzling grills to refreshing drinks and a fantastic 

lineup of entertainment. 

We are planning a memorable day filled with laughter, 

good food and great company. 

Stay tuned for all the juicy details! 

  

                        

                     

                       We honour and nurture the dignity of each person. 
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Manor Updates 

Administration  
Please join us in Welcoming Kayla Laprise, our bright and enthusiastic Admin summer student to the 
Team! Make sure you stop by the Front desk and say hello! 

Infection Control – Beth Schenk – IPAC Lead 

Keeping hands clean is the most important step we can take to avoid getting sick and spreading germs to 

others. Many diseases and conditions are spread by not washing hands with soap and clean, running 

water or antibacterial hand rub.  

This helps prevent infections because: 

• People frequently touch their eyes, nose, and mouth without even realizing it. Germs can get into 
the body through the eyes, nose and mouth and make us sick. 

• Germs from unwashed hands can get into foods and drinks while people prepare or consume 
them. Germs can multiply in some types of foods or drinks, under certain conditions, and make 
people sick. 

• Germs from unwashed hands can be transferred to other objects, like handrails, table tops, or toys, 
and then transferred to another person’s hands. 

• Removing germs through handwashing therefore helps prevent diarrhea and respiratory infections 
and may even help prevent skin and eye infections. 

Internet Café 
We are thrilled to announce the opening of our new Internet Café! 
Embracing technology’s wonders, we’re bringing the world to their fingertips in an accessible space within 
the Home. It’s located just beside the front doors by the large windows. 
The Internet Café isn’t just about online access it’s about fostering engagement, igniting curiosity, and 
nurturing connections. 
Have a seat, click on, and let the browsing begin! 

Sunroom now open! 
Now that the nice weather is upon us, please take time to enjoy our enclosed Sunroom located at the front 
of the Home. You can enter from the outside front area, or through the Pub on the inside. Whether you’re 
seeking a cozy spot to have a visit, a space to enjoy a cold beverage or an afternoon tea, or a place to 
soak up the warmth, the Sunroom offers a perfect retreat. 
 
 

  
Visit our Facebook page to keep up to date on all the exciting things that are happening at The        
Manor.  Like lambtoncares! 

 

Questions? Comments? Suggestions? Contact Kim Limb, Confidential Support Services Clerk: 

Website: 
 

Contact: 
 

Email: 

www.lambtoncares.ca 519-336-3720 ext 5702 kim.limb@county-lambton.on.ca 
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